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Greg Line, Director of Claims, to Retire Effective July 1, 2013   
 
 

Greg Line will retire as Director of Claims Division effective July 1, 2013. Mr. 

Line has been with the Commission for 31 years. We are pleased to announce that 

he will continue to preside over Informal Conferences. 

 

Mr. Line started his career with the Commission on March 26, 1982 as Workers’ 

Compensation Examiner II. He was promoted to Director of Claims Division June 

2, 2005. During his tenure he has received numerous letters of appreciation for his 

outstanding customer service. He has provided a stellar record of public service to 

the State of South Carolina.  

 
The Commission commends and offers great appreciation for Mr. Line and for his 
many years of dedicated service to the South Carolina Workers’ Compensation 
Commission and wishes him all the best as he begins a new chapter in his life. 
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